

The Caviness Family

Reaching the Republic of Congo for Christ.

Prayer Requests

June -Aug 2024

- 1. That the shipping container would arrive safely and not be locked up in red tape for too long.
- 2. That we would have wisdom and the Lord's directions as we travel and survey different areas of the country.
- 3. That the Lord will give us traveling mercies on our upcoming trips.

Dear Pastors and Friends,

We have had the privilege of hosting several people over the past few months. We had the unexpected opportunity to host our friends the Combest family as they recovered from a car accident. Praise the Lord for his protection of their family.

We were also blessed to have Kelci's mom and sister stay with us for a month. It was such an encourgement to our hearts! The boys absolutly loved showing them around Congo, reading endless books and always having someone to play with them.

Shipping container:

Earlier this year we learned that an organization in Congo is shipping in a container from the United States. They have graciously offered to allow us to purchase space on their container at a very reasonable price. This is an extremely rare opportunity and we are trying to make the most of it. With this, we have the ability to bring in items that would normally be too large or heavy to fit in a suitcase. This will allow us to bring in ministry needs such as thousands of gospel tracts, flannel graphs, teaching supplies, tools, and a portable power station. We are also excited to bring in some family items that we didn't have room for when we moved here.

Vehicle:

After the better part of a year relying on taxis and public transportation, the Lord blessed us with a vehicle. Between our savings for a vehicle and the generosity of our sending church, we were able to buy a truck that will serve our family and ministry for many years!

Traveling:

I have four or five trips planned in the coming few months. Several will be to survey different regions of Congo with the purpose of making contacts and seeking to evaluate the potential for future ministry. I will also be traveling to Ivory Coast for a BIMI field conference. Please pray for safety, direction and open doors!

Thank you:

As always, thank you so much for your prayers, encouragement, and support. We are so privileged to be your missionaries to the Republic of Congo!

Expecting Great Things,
The Caviness Family





Sent Out By: Victory Baptist Church of Roseburg, OR.

With the Assistance of : BIMI

1760 Ne Alameda Ave. Roseburg, OR 97470 - (541)-537-2188 - calebcaviness@gmail.com - calledtocongo.com